
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 16th September 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this is a new award to be presented in Friday assembly to 
recognise exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s 
Headteacher Award will be given to Heidi S Class 5W. Parents/carers are invited to 
our celebration assembly next Friday 20th September. Please arrive from 2.05pm for 
a 2.10pm start. 
 
Lunch menu – week 3 
 
Community garden rota – Week 1 
 
Tuesday – BFG Movie Night 
 
Thursday – Rock Steady Music lessons begin 
 
A reminder that all school messages will be sent via Arbor In-App messaging. Emails 
will now only be sent if there is an attachment that needs to be included. 
 
A reminder to please not use the trim trail when dropping off/picking up. We are not 
insured for any children using the equipment unsupervised by a member of staff. 
 
A polite reminder that school finishes at 3pm on a Friday. 
 
 
 

 
Fundraising 
 

 
We have lots of exciting fundraising events coming up this Academic Year. Look out 
on the week ahead next week for the first one of 2024-25! 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG (Brackenwood Fundraising Group) are always looking for parent volunteers 
to join their amazing team. If you are interested or for further information, please 
email brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 

 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 9th September 2024 
3B –  98.95%               3W –  100% 
 
It has been another excellent week in year 3 even with damp weather. Next week 
we have Movie night on Tuesday 17th and phone calls home to parents on 
Wednesday 18th from 1-3.30pm. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
James 
Bobby 
Amirah 
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3W 
Skylar 
Jess 
Carson 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 9th September 2024 
4K – 99.26%               4T – 98.28% 
 
We've had another great week in Year 4 this week. A reminder that 4K will be 
swimming every afternoon next week. Please can you ensure that all children in 4K 
have suitable swimwear and a towel every day.  This will replace our usual PE lesson 
so the children in 4K will not need to come into school in their PE kits on Tuesday 
and should come in their normal school uniform. We need parent helpers to assist 
with the trip, please check your Arbor In-App messages for more information. 
 
We also have the Barnstondale information evening after school on Monday, starting 
at 3.40pm. We expect this to last approximately 30 minutes. Please don’t worry if 
you cannot make it, the presentation will be put on our school website.  
 
Thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
 
4K – We will be swimming next Friday 20th September, so please join us the week 
after for celebration assembly – Friday 27th September 
Amaia  
Louis  
Esme  
 
 
4T 
Thomas  
Lucas  
Jess  
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 9th September 2024 
5W –  97.09%               5WO –  95.67% 
 
We are looking forward to seeing the children at the BFG movie night on Tuesday 
17th September (3.30 - 6.00pm). 
 
Just a reminder that all Year 5 children need to bring in wellies (or old school 
shoes/trainers) and a coat for Thursday lunchtime, as it is our turn in the community 
garden – it can get a little muddy but will be lots of fun! 
 
Thanks 
Ms Webster and Miss Worthington 
 
 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Andrew Z 
Senudi WM 
Perrie TL 
 
 
5WO 
Nancy S 
Oliver R 
Archie B 
 
 

 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 9th September 2024 
6LB –  94.16%               6M –  100% 
 
Please can you bring your coats and jumpers into school every day as the Great 
British weather is very variable at the moment and is keeping us all on our toes! 
 
You are also welcome to bring a spare pair of shoes in your bag just in case your 
school shoes get very wet as we aim to go out to play if possible. Some children last 
year also wore boots to school and brought their school shoes in their bag.  
 
This year, our Year 6 children and staff will be supporting Claire House Children's 
Charity in order to support our local community. Please keep your eyes peeled for 
events throughout the year. We will be sending information out next week about our 
first staff event.  
 
Monday – 11+ exam. 
 
Monday after school - there are children across our school taking part in a Cross-
country event 3.30-5.30pm at Arrowe Park. 
 
Tuesday after school - Movie night. 3.30-6pm. 
 
Friday - St Anselm's entrance exam.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 20th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Jack G 
Luca D L 
Florence F 
 
 
6M 
Leo SW 
Daisy R 
Ben D 

 


